From: Samantha Georgi <georgi.s@live.com>

Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 2:41 PM

To: citizeninput; Chad Centola

Subject: Expansion of Residential Recyclables Collection

You don't often get email from georgi.s@live.com. Learn why this is important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Greetings Deschutes County Board of Commissioners and Mr. Centola,

| appreciate your attention to the important matter of expanding available recycling collections. As a
professional in the property management industry within Sunriver, | see a great need for an effective sideyard
recycling program. | believe the universal service (with the option to start and stop all sideyard services as
needed to accommodate part-time residency) will be the most beneficial to the Sunriver community.

As 40% of Sunriver homes are short term vacation rentals, recycling can be an out-of-sight, out-of-mind issue
among homeowners who utilize property management services. With the burden of recycling often falling to
thinly stretched property managers, the unfortunate reality is that most recyclables generated by visitors to
Sunriver are ending up in the landfill, as instructing visitors to take responsibility for getting their recyclables
to the depot has not been a success.

Of consideration is the capacity of garbage enclosures to store the additional can, and | would venture to say
that most would have the space and others would be able to swap cans in and out of the garage as needed to
accommodate both garbage and recycling. Thanks for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Samantha Georgi



